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To: ZONES AND DEALERS

Subject: OSTORAGE BATTERIES

It has been reported that some difficulty has been experienced
in obtaining 12-volt battery warranty adjustments because the
local battery distributor did not have the proper type battery
in stock.

Both Willard and Auto-Lite can supply an alternate battery which
has approximately the sauwe oversll dimensions and comparable
capacity but with a different negetive post location. This
battery can be used satisfactorily with the original battery
cables.

The battery suppliers have adyvised thelr field organization to
use the alternate battery if the original eguipment type is not
available.

Very truly yours,
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H. Johnson
AsBlstant Service Manager
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